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Stretford Swimming and Water Polo Club Mobile Phone Policy

In order to ensure all club members are safeguarded and in accordance with Wavepower (Swim England’s Safeguarding Policy) the use of mobile phones and any devices able to take images are banned from changing rooms.  
Wavepower | Safeguarding for Swim England clubs

· Mobile phones and other digital devices should not be used in any circumstances in the changing rooms during Swim England related activity.  This includes galas and training.
· Mobile phones should remain in a club member’s bag.
· There will be a Zero Tolerance approach to the use of mobile phones in the changing rooms with all use of mobile devices in a changing room to be reported to the club welfare office and to the venue.
· The Welfare Officer should decide whether or not the breach of Wavepower guidance is a safeguarding issue (such as the reported taking of images/video, or placing the phone over or under a changing cubicle) and if so, this must be referred to Swim England Safeguarding and Welfare Team as soon as possible.  If the breach of the policy is not deemed to be a direct safeguarding issue (such as a club member making a phone call) then this will be dealt with under the Club’s behaviour and code of conduct process.  If a potential crime has been committed, then this must be reported to the Police immediately and the venue informed.
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